
 
Meeting Minutes 

Time and date of the meeting: 

Friday 11th November 2022 

(Previous meeting was a whole school litter pick) 

What was discussed? 

• Thanked all reps for attending previous 
meeting which involved a whole school 
litter pick and filling 2 big sacks with 
litter. 

• Last few eco badges were distributed. 

• Reminded reps of our eco notice board 
in the KS2 lower cloakroom, on which 
we can place messages for the school 
and where the minutes of our meetings 
are displayed. It is also important to 
share these minutes sent to your class 
teachers with the class – please ask if 
you can do this. 

• Asked reps to check classrooms for the 
following: green recycling bin, eco code 
displayed on classroom wall, class eco 
box for suggestions.   

• Children that had already made their 
eco boxes showed them to the group. 

• Shelley our eco turtle had spent the 
week with Lucy from Emerald class – 
they had been litter picking together in 
the park. Next child was chosen to take 
Shelley home – Dillon in Jade class.  

• Would like reps to volunteer to write eco 
tips for the school newsletter. 

• Next meeting, all boxes need to be 
ready and come prepared with your 
class ideas and suggestions for making 
our school greener. 

 

Next steps: 

 

• Eco reps to ask teachers to have time to 
share the eco minutes with their class. 

• Return next week having checked 
classroom for the things listed. 

• Bring all eco boxes to the next meeting 
with suggestions/ideas. 

• Shelley to go home with Dillon for eco 
activities – see Twitter. Return after 1 
week so that Shelley can go home with 
another rep ( Hugo in Onyx class). 

• Henry offered to write some eco tips for 
the newsletter – to pass to Mrs Way first. 

Eco-Committee members present: 

 

All class reps attended.  

Eco-Committee members not present: 

 
When and where is the next meeting? 

 

The training room on Friday 2nd December 2:45 
- 3:15. pm  

 


